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  Computational Linguistics and Intelligent Text
Processing Alexander Gelbukh,2013-03-12 This two-
volume set, consisting of LNCS 7816 and LNCS 7817,
constitutes the thoroughly refereed proceedings of
the 13th International Conference on Computer
Linguistics and Intelligent Processing, CICLING
2013, held on Samos, Greece, in March 2013. The
total of 91 contributions presented was carefully
reviewed and selected for inclusion in the
proceedings. The papers are organized in topical
sections named: general techniques; lexical
resources; morphology and tokenization; syntax and
named entity recognition; word sense
disambiguation and coreference resolution;
semantics and discourse; sentiment, polarity,
subjectivity, and opinion; machine translation and
multilingualism; text mining, information
extraction, and information retrieval; text
summarization; stylometry and text simplification;
and applications.
  Handbook of Research on Engaging Digital Natives
in Higher Education Settings Pinheiro, Margarida
M.,2016-03-29 The integration of technology has
become so deeply rooted into modern society that
the upcoming generation of students has never
known a world without such innovations. This
defining trait calls for an examination of
effective methods in which to support and motivate
these learners. The Handbook of Research on
Engaging Digital Natives in Higher Education
Settings focuses on the importance of educational
institutions implementing technology into the
learning and teaching process in order to prepare
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for students born into a digital world.
Highlighting relevant issues on teaching
strategies and virtual education, this book is a
pivotal reference source for academicians, upper-
level students, practitioners, and researchers
actively involved in higher education.
  Computer Science and Education Wenxing Hong,Yang
Weng,2023-05-13 This three-volume set constitues
selected papers presented during the 17th
International Conference on Computer Science and
Education, ICCSE 2022, held in Ningbo, China, in
August 2022. The 168 full papers and 43 short
papers presented were thoroughly reviewed and
selected from the 510 submissions. They focus on a
wide range of computer science topics, especially
AI, data science, and engineering, and technology-
based education, by addressing frontier technical
and business issues essential to the applications
of data science in both higher education and
advancing e-Society.
  Towards Responsible Machine Translation Helena
Moniz,Carla Parra Escartín,2023-03-01 This book is
a contribution to the research community towards
thinking and reflecting on what Responsible
Machine Translation really means. It was conceived
as an open dialogue across disciplines, from
philosophy to law, with the ultimate goal of
providing a wide spectrum of topics to reflect on.
It covers aspects related to the development of
Machine translation systems, as well as its use in
different scenarios, and the societal impact that
it may have. This text appeals to students and
researchers in linguistics, translation, natural
language processing, philosophy, and law as well
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as professionals working in these fields.
  The Development of Natural Language Processing
China Info & Comm Tech Grp Corp,2021-06-09 This
book is a part of the Blue Book series “Research
on the Development of Electronic Information
Engineering Technology in China”, which explores
the cutting edge of natural language processing
(NLP) studies. The research objects of natural
language processing are evolved from words,
phrases, and sentences to text, and research
directions are from language analysis, language
understanding, language generation, knowledge
graphs, machine translation, to deep semantic
understanding, and beyond. This is in line with
the development trend of applications. And for
another typical NLP application machine
translation, from text translation, to voice and
image translation, now simultaneous
interpretation, progress of technology makes the
application of machine translation deeper and
wider into diverse industries. This book is
intended for researchers and industrial staffs who
have been following the current situation and
future trends of the natural language processing.
Meanwhile, it also bears high value of reference
for experts, scholars, and technical and
engineering managers of different levels and
different fields.
  Metacognitive Mindscapes Sin Wang
Chong,2020-09-20 Synthesizing research on
metacognition and intersecting it with studies on
second and foreign language writing, Sin Wang
Chong puts forward a conceptual framework of
metacognition and metacognitive knowledge that is
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employed as an analytical lens to examine junior
secondary EFL students’ writing proficiencies. The
exploration takes into account three facets of
metacognitive knowledge, namely person knowledge,
task knowledge, and strategic knowledge. Based on
data garnered from interviews, open-ended
questionnaires, and think-aloud sessions with
students, the book analyzes the three types of
metacognitive knowledge – theorized as a system –
of junior secondary students with high, average,
and low writing proficiencies. Discussion of the
findings offers an expanded understanding of the
factors that potentially affect students’ writing
proficiencies, which will inform the teaching of
primary and secondary EFL writing teachers to be
more learner-centered. The book will appeal to
researchers and teachers interested in
metacognition and metacognitive knowledge.
  Natural Language Understanding and Intelligent
Applications Chin-Yew Lin,Nianwen Xue,Dongyan
Zhao,Xuanjing Huang,Yansong Feng,2016-11-30 This
book constitutes the joint refereed proceedings of
the 5th CCF Conference on Natural Language
Processing and Chinese Computing, NLPCC 2016, and
the 24th International Conference on Computer
Processing of Oriental Languages, ICCPOL 2016,
held in Kunming, China, in December 2016. The 48
revised full papers presented together with 41
short papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 216 submissions. The papers cover fundamental
research in language computing, multi-lingual
access, web mining/text mining, machine learning
for NLP, knowledge graph, NLP for social network,
as well as applications in language computing.
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  Machine Translation and Foreign Language
Learning Kizito Tekwa,2024-01-02 The book
investigates how machine translation (MT) provides
opportunities and increases the willingness to
communicate in a foreign language. It is informed
by a mixed methods methodological approach that
analyzes quantitative and qualitative data of
questionnaires and real-time instant messages
(IM). The book is unique because it contains
tables, figures, and screenshots of actual real-
time IM exchanges. It is innovative in discussing
IM translation, a novel form of MT, and
demonstrates how the technology offers English
foreign language learners, in this case, Chinese
college students, communication opportunities
while increasing their willingness to communicate.
The study provides an interesting insight into IM
user profiles, clients, and usages. Smartphone
screenshots are the locale of the study whose
findings have far-reaching implications for
students, language and translation instructors,
and curriculum designers.
  PROCEEDINGS OF THE THIRD INTERNATIONAL
CONFERENCE ON GLOBALIZATION: CHALLENGES FOR
TRANSLATORS AND INTERPRETERS Zhiqing Zhang,Youbin
Zhao,Xinjie Wang,2020-05-26 With the
implementation of the “Belt and Road” Initiative
and the development of Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macau
Greater Bay Area, the demand for translators and
interpreters continues to grow in China. The
breakthrough in artificial intelligence, which has
contributed to an enormous improvement in the
quality of machine translation, means challenges
and opportunities for translators and interpreters
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as well as studies of translation and
interpreting. Studies of translation and
interpreting have been further expanded and
diversified in the era of globalized
communications. The interrelation between
translation and globalization is essential reading
for not only scholars and educators, but also
anyone with an interest in translation and
interpreting studies, or a concern for the future
of our world’s languages and cultures. By focusing
on the connection between the two, various
researches have been conducted in all forms of
communication between languages, including
translation, interpreting, cross-cultural
communication, language teaching, and the various
specializations involved in such activities. This
has resulted in The Third International Conference
on Globalization: Challenges for Translators and
Interpreters co-organized by the School of
Translation Studies, Jinan University on its
Zhuhai campus and South China Business College,
Guangdong University of Foreign Studies, November
16-17, 2019. The response to the conference was
once more overwhelming, which was partly
attributed to the previous two conferences held
successfully under the same title. Apart from five
keynote speakers, over one hundred and fifty
participants came from universities, institutions
or organizations from mainland China, Spain, New
Zealand, as well as Hong Kong and Macao to attend
the event, contributing over 130 papers in total.
Among the keynote speakers are internationally
renowned scholars in translation studies, such as
Dr. Roberto Valdeón, professor of English
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Linguistics at the University of Oviedo, Spain,
and the Chief Editor of Perspective: Studies in
Translatology; Dr. Sun Yifeng, chair professor of
Translation Studies and head of the English
Department at the University of Macau; Dr. Tan
Zaixi, distinguished professor of Shenzhen
University and Chair Professor of Beijing Foreign
Studies University, and Professor Emeritus of Hong
Kong Baptist University. After careful evaluation
and compilation, 90 papers have been selected for
this conference proceedings, which was summarized
into the following four topics: “Translation and
Interpreting Theory and Practice,” “Translation
and Cross-cultural Studies,” “Evaluation of
Translation and Interpretation,” and “Studies on
the Teaching of Translation.” By no means is it
difficult to find some interesting and thought-
provoking papers under each topic. For example,
concerning “Translation and Interpreting Theory
and Practice,” “To Translate or not to Translate?
That is the Question----On Metaphor Translation in
Chinese Political works” (by Dong Yu) explains
that in judging whether or not a Chinese metaphor
can be translated into English, an indispensable
step is to decide whether or not the two cultural
connotations can be connected. But this can easily
be influenced by subjective factors. Yu has
suggested some ways in which subjective factors
could be controlled to some extent so that the
translator could be more confident in his or her
decision. He has also suggested three steps. The
first step is to assume that the cultural
connotation of the Chinese metaphor can be
connected with that of its English version. For
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example, the metaphor ???? in ??????????? could be
translated as rain or shine; The second step is to
find out whether or not this translated version is
acceptable both linguistically and culturally in
English. The third step is to consider the
systematicity of the metaphor in regard with the
context in both the source and target texts. This
involves a process of recontextualization. When it
comes to “Translation and Cross-cultural Studies”,
“On Translation of the English Guide-interpreter
from the Perspective of Intercultural
Communication” (by Fengxia Liua and Xiaoning Bi),
points out that inbound tourism serves as a window
through which foreign tourists get to know China,
so the interaction between the guide-interpreters
and foreign tourists are the typical activity of
cultural communication. Foreign-language-speaking
guides are usually regarded as “people-to-people
ambassadors” or “cultural ambassadors”, who have
played an essential role in the international
tourist industry. Therefore, they argue that it is
extremely important for tourist guides to
cultivate their cross-cultural communication
awareness, enhance their overall communicative
competence, observe and distinguish east-and-west
differences with multi-dimensional perspective,
transcend cultural barriers and learn to use
translation skills. “Studies on the Teaching of
Translation” is another interesting topic that has
attracted enormous attention, such as “Business
Translation Teaching from the Perspective of
Metaphors” (by Dandan Li) which explores
application of conceptual metaphor theory in the
translation process of business lexicons, business
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discourse and business English culture so as to
provide a new perspective in business English
pedagogy. Another study entitled “Cognitive
Studies in Translation” (by Xin Huang), analyzes
the cognitive studies of translation /
interpreting processes over the past three
decades, with focus on the issues examined, the
findings reached as well as the recent
development. She explains that cognitive studies
of translation process examine the translation
competence, on-line translation behaviors such as
how the eye gazes and how the words are typed and
the brain activities when doing translation.
Special interests are paid to the working memory,
problem-solving, the executive function and some
linguistic relative factors such as text
difficulty. Over the past thirty years, the
interest in the field has been gaining
considerable momentum and increasing issues have
been involved. Finally, she concludes that with
the advancement of technologies and
interdisciplinary approaches, the black box, the
previously unforeseeable cognitive activities of
how human process translation, can be unfolded.
Considering the importance of integrating theory
with practice, the proceedings are therefore
compiled in such a way as to be balanced and
inclusive in the hope of summarizing current
accomplishments as well as providing certain
insights for teaching and further research in the
field of translation and interpretation studies.
  2021 International Conference on Applications
and Techniques in Cyber Intelligence Jemal
Abawajy,Zheng Xu,Mohammed Atiquzzaman,Xiaolu



11

Zhang,2021-06-23 This book presents innovative
ideas, cutting-edge findings, and novel
techniques, methods, and applications in a broad
range of cybersecurity and cyberthreat
intelligence areas. As our society becomes
smarter, there is a corresponding need to secure
our cyberfuture. The book describes approaches and
findings that are of interest to business
professionals and governments seeking to secure
our data and underpin infrastructures, as well as
to individual users.
  The Routledge Handbook of Chinese Translation
Chris Shei,Zhao-Ming Gao,2017-10-16 The Routledge
Handbook of Chinese Translation presents expert
and new research in analysing and solving
translation problems centred on the Chinese
language in translation. The Handbook includes
both a review of and a distinctive approach to key
themes in Chinese translation, such as
translatability and equivalence, extraction of
collocation, and translation from parallel and
comparable corpora. In doing so, it undertakes to
synthesise existing knowledge in Chinese
translation, develops new frameworks for analysing
Chinese translation problems, and explains
translation theory appropriate to the Chinese
context. The Routledge Handbook of Chinese
Translation is an essential reference work for
advanced undergraduate and postgraduate students
and scholars actively researching in this area.
  Machine Translation Muyun Yang,Shujie
Liu,2017-01-05 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 12th China Workshop on Machine
Translation, CWMT 2016, held in Urumqi, China, in
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August 2016. The 10 English papers presented in
this volume were carefully reviewed and selected
from 76 submissions. They deal with statistical
machine translation, hybrid machine translation,
machine translation evaluation, post editing,
alignment, and inducing bilingual knowledge from
corpora.
  Human Issues in Translation Technology Dorothy
Kenny,2017-01-12 Translation technologies are
moulded by and impact upon humans in all sorts of
ways. This state-of-the-art volume looks at
translation technologies from the point of view of
the human users – as trainee, professional or
volunteer translators, or as end users of
translations produced by machines. Covering
technologies from machine translation to online
collaborative platforms, and practices from
‘traditional’ translation to crowdsourced
translation and subtitling, this volume takes a
critical stance, questioning both utopian and
dystopian visions of translation technology. In
eight chapters, the authors propose ideas on how
technologies can better serve translators and end
users of translations. The first four chapters
explore how translators – in various contexts and
with widely differing profiles – use and feel
about translation technologies as they currently
stand, while the second four chapters focus on the
future: on anticipating needs, identifying
emerging possibilities, and defining interventions
that can help to shape translation practice and
research. Drawing on a range of theories from
cognitive to social and psychological, and with
empirical evidence of what the technologization of
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the workplace means to translators, Human Issues
in Translation Technology is key reading for all
those involved in translation and technology,
translation theory and translation research
methods.
  Re-Thinking Translator Education Katja
Abels,Silvia Hansen-Schirra,Katharina Oster,Moritz
J. Schaeffer,Sarah Signer,Marcus
Wiedmann,2022-09-07 This book celebrates Don
Kiraly’s scholarly work. In 20 contributions,
colleagues and friends tackle issues closely
related to his research interests in translation
didactics and translation studies. The result is a
colourful kaleidoscope reflecting the many strands
of research questions that Don Kiraly has helped
to advance over the past decades.
  Database Systems for Advanced Applications
Jeffrey Xu Yu,Myoung Ho Kim,Rainer
Unland,2011-04-06 This two volume set LNCS 6587
and LNCS 6588 constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the 16th International Conference on Database
Systems for Advanced Applications, DASFAA 2011,
held in Saarbrücken, Germany, in April 2010. The
53 revised full papers and 12 revised short papers
presented together with 2 invited keynote papers,
22 demonstration papers, 4 industrial papers, 8
demo papers, and the abstract of 1 panel
discussion, were carefully reviewed and selected
from a total of 225 submissions. The topics
covered are social network, social network and
privacy, data mining, probability and uncertainty,
stream processing, graph, XML, XML and graph,
similarity, searching and digital preservation,
spatial queries, query processing, as well as
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indexing and high performance.
  手機週刊 CG,2022-07-11 以智能手機及平板電腦生活應用和玩樂為宗旨，專注發掘各種秘技
突破，不斷評測、推介各類好玩實用Apps，並附有週邊產品介紹。
  電腦1週 CG,2022-07-11 Chrome 最推薦插件，2022最新老司機精選 電腦大變
身，免費保安監視系統 iPhone超強瀏覽器，內建自動連點器 最強實時一鍵翻譯，手遊App影片全適用
  Diverse Voices in Chinese Translation and
Interpreting Riccardo Moratto,Martin
Woesler,2021-02-02 This book presents a thoughtful
and thorough account of diverse studies on Chinese
translation and interpreting (TI). It introduces
readers to a plurality of scholarly voices
focusing on different aspects of Chinese TI from
an interdisciplinary and international
perspective. The book brings together eighteen
essays by scholars at different stages of their
careers with different relationships to
translation and interpreting studies. Readers will
approach Chinese TI studies from different
standpoints, namely socio-historical, literary,
policy-related, interpreting, and contemporary
translation practice. Given its focus, the book
benefits researchers and students who are
interested in a global scholarly approach to
Chinese TI. The book offers a unique window on
topical issues in Chinese TI theory and practice.
It is hoped that this book encourages a
multilateral, dynamic, and international approach
in a scholarly discussion where, more often than
not, approaches tend to get dichotomized. This
book aims at bringing together international
leading scholars with the same passion, that is
delving into the theoretical and practical aspects
of Chinese TI.
  Proceedings of the 2022 2nd International
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Conference on Computer Technology and Media
Convergence Design (CTMCD 2022) Kannimuthu
Subramanian,Jian Ouyang,Wei Wei,2023-02-10 This is
an open access book. With the rapid development of
society and the continuous progress of computer
science and technology, when entering the
information age, design has also been integrated
into the new media age in time. The application of
computer technology in design has broken the
limitations of traditional design, achieved a huge
breakthrough in the field of design, provided more
innovative forms of expression for design, and
also achieved subversive changes in design
methods. We need to note that design comes from
life, and then it is a matter of applying tools
and crafting techniques to realize it. For
designers, maintaining innovation is still the
first and foremost in creation. How to use
technology to enable design without relying on
technology is still a dilemma. Therefore, it is
necessary to create a space for the researchers,
practitioners, and enthusiasts in the field of
computing and design to gather and discuss this
current issue. The International Conference on
Computer Technology and Media Convergence Design
aims to accommodate this need, as well as to: 1.
Advance the academic field by exploring cutting-
edge research and applications. 2. Open up new
horizons, broaden the horizons of computer
technology research and design, 3. Create academic
forums to provide opportunities for academic
resource sharing and research exchanges. 2022 2nd
International Conference on Computer Technology
and Media Convergence Design (CTMCD 2022) will be
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held in Dali, China during May 13-15, 2022.
CTMCD2022 invites the researchers, practitioners,
and enthusiasts in the field of computing and
design to participate and share knowledge. We also
accept papers on computer technology and media
convergence design.
  Application of Intelligent Systems in Multi-
modal Information Analytics Vijayan Sugumaran,A.
G. Sreedevi,Zheng Xu,2022-05-07 This book provides
comprehensive coverage of the latest advances and
trends in information technology, science, and
engineering. Specifically, it addresses a number
of broad themes, including multimodal informatics,
data mining, agent-based and multi-agent systems
for health and education informatics, which
inspire the development of intelligent information
technologies. The contributions cover a wide range
of topics such as AI applications and innovations
in health and education informatics; data and
knowledge management; multimodal application
management; and web/social media mining for
multimodal informatics. Outlining promising future
research directions, the book is a valuable
resource for students, researchers, and
professionals and a useful reference guide for
newcomers to the field. This book is a compilation
of the papers presented in the 4th International
Conference on Multi-modal Information Analytics,
held online, on April 23, 2022.
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